
Hamlin PTO Meeting:  January 8, 2018 

Hamlin Education Center PTO met on Monday, January 8, 2018 at 3:45pm at HEC 

Treasurers Report:  Checking Balance 4895.00, with deposit of Hyvee gift card sales 2525.00, Fall box top 

collection 706.60 and other deposit of 770.00. Total balance 8896.90 

Old Business 

1. Ice cream sandwiches sold at middle school concert, $80 profit.  Sixty sandwiches left, will sell at 

spring concert. 

2. School Board presentation:  Some suggestions were to continue to advertise, and let community 

know what PTO is doing.  And make a catchy slogan. 

3. Teachers gifts and treats were done for Christmas. 

New Business  

1. Scholarship Request Granted:   Carl Olson, known as Energizer Olson will present 3 assemblies 

for elementary students on bullying and kindness using magic and fun.  Cost of $400.  

2. Ideas for family fun night, will discuss at February meeting. 

3. Students requested to do spring Box Top competition, J Moeller will send out flyer. Contest to 

end February 21st, to allow time to send in.  

Next meeting February 12, 2018 at 3:45pm 

Chris Smith 


